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2 July: last meeting of the Friends of St Angela before October. 
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5 July: visit of Renata and Luiz Scarpino with their family; 

they are members of Focolare from Brazil and friends of the 

Ursulines. After a year of formation with the Focolare 

movement in Italy, they came also to visit Saint Angela before 

returning to Brazil. 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 

At the end of GREST, the evening of 7 July, the children presented a show on the life of Saint 

Angela, which was the theme this year throughout the three weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



10 July: visit of a group of Ursulines of the Agonising Heart of Jesus. These sisters from Poznań 

were in pilgrimage in the steps of Saint Urszula Ledóchowska and Saint Angela Merici. 
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12 July: visit of Jen Brooks with her family. Jen teaches at the 

’Ursuline Academy. Kirkwood, St Louis, USA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 

13 July: visit of a group of girls from St Ursula Gymnasium, Lenggries, Germany, during a week’s 

stay in Brescia. The girls were well prepared for the visit and some of them gave a short 

presentation on Saint Angela. 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

****** 

15 July: a family from Slovakia came to visit Sister Caritas and also the house of Saint Angela. 

The father teaches at the Ursuline school in Trnava. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



16 July: four General Councillors, at the end of their retreat in Desenzano, came in the morning 

to the House of Saint Angela in Le Grezze, then accompanied us to the parish Mass and also for 

lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sisters Annunziata, Armida and Patrizia 

 


